
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
   
  
 

Diary Dates 
Mon 18th July Bump up Day whole school 

Tues 19th July 
6:00-7:30 

Year 6 Oscars presentation and 
disco 

Wed 20th July 13:30 Year 6 Leavers assembly 

Wed 20th July Last Day of School 

Thursday 21st July – Monday 5th 
September inclusive 

Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 6th September First day back 

St Giles’ and St George’s C of E Academy 
Aspire Believe Achieve 

17th July 2022 

 

Bump Up Day 
 

Monday sees the whole school 
move up to their new class for the 

day. The children will have the 
opportunity to meet their new 
teacher and complete lots of 
different transition activities 

together. The children will also have 
lunch as they would in their new 
class. This is an opportunity for 

children to have a taste of what life 
will be like in September and ask 

any questions they may have. 
Children will come home with a 
meet the teacher letter for all 

parents. 
 

 

Year Six 
 

Next week sees Year 6 reach the end of their Primary School Journey, we will all miss them greatly but 
we know they are ready for their next adventure. Good luck Year 6. 

 

 

Summer Heat 
 

The weather is predicted to be very hot next week, can we 
please ask all children to wear their PE kits next week, please 

bring into school a sun hat, water bottle, and wear sun 
cream. Children will be kept inside away from direct sunlight. 

 
 



 
 

                    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staffing Next Year 
 

Mrs Pointon 
Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 
 

Nursery Reception Reception Year 1 Year 1 Year 2 Year 2 Year 3/4 Year 3/4 Year 3/4 Year 5 Year 5 Year 6 Year 6 

Mrs Hissey Mrs 
Barclay 

Miss Snape Mr Greathead Miss Phillips Mrs Booth 
(M/T) 

Mrs Heaps 
(W/T/F) 

Mrs 
Thurley 

Miss 
Bowers 

Miss Morgan Mrs 
Wright 

Mrs Gray 

Mrs Sammons Mrs Tuck Mrs Sale Mrs Jones 

 
 

 
EYFS and 
PP lead 

 
 

 
  
 

  
Deputy 
Head 

SENCO 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Pastoral 

Lead 

  
 

 
 

KS2 and 
Curriculum 

Lead 

 
Next year will also see the school day finishing at 3:15, we will retain flexible arrival time between 8:40 and 8:50, we expect all children to be in school by 
8:50 when we will take a register, collection time for all pupils will 3:15 from their class door. We would expect families with multiple children to collect 

the youngest child first. 


